Katherine Douglas -PM[O/I/

From: John Fisher <john@jpfisher.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 10:09 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: Support for A29

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

| support never drilling, pumping, extracting, shipping petroleum or petro products ever again in the county.
as such | urge the board to pass A29.

Stand up for our natural world while we still can.

John Fisher
Santa Barbara
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.instagram.com/johnpfisherart/__;!!IfsOMJmijOmO0!usbXBDSdTTJWI1bBDIU3T

005Nc1i7__IAGsvNifYnbWb0_GMhuHHIFj1Jz9yB_FsOEsOM6HPG7IxGknb$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://johnfisher51.substack.com/__;!1fsOMJmijOmO!usbXBDSATTJWI1bBDIU3ToO5Nc1i
7__IAGsVNifYnbWb0_GMhuHHIFj1Jz9yB_FsOEsOM6HPG5yOIP8kS

@johnpfisher.bsky.social



Katherine Douglas

From: Craig Woodman <woodmancommercial@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 10:27 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Banning oil and gas

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

| strongly urge all supervisors to support the banning of new offshore oil and gas drilling off the Central
Coast. Such drilling will have negative environmental impacts with little or no benefits except to the
bottom line of multinational corporations.

Thank you.

Craig Woodman
339 El Gaucho Rd, Santa Barbara, CA 93111



Katherine Douglas

From: Jane Fehrenbacher <janeldy11@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 11:14 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Item A-29

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

In support of Board resolution opposing federal
Gov.opening new offshore oil and gas drilling.

Jane Fehrenbacher
Santa Barbara



Katherine Douglas

From: Owen Brady <jowenbra@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 3:20 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: No new oil and gas in California.

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Vote no against the expansion of obsolete and dangerous oil and gas off of our coasts. Do not sell our
environment to the highest bidder. My family and | will do everything in our power to inform others which
ways our council members voted and do everything we can to remove those that vote against the health

of nature in their next elections.



